

Pride. Passion. Achieving Together

Tel: 023 8055 5885 info@portswoodpri.org.uk www.portswoodpri.org.uk

6 December 2019



**Dear Parents** 

## **Lower Junior Party**

The Lower Juniors will be having an end of term party on Thursday 19 December 2019 during the afternoon to celebrate a wonderful term so far. We will have party games, dancing and time to eat some party food!

It would be great if you could send your child to school on the day with some food/drink to share with the other children in their year group. Here are some ideas for contributions: biscuits, crisps, drinks, samosas, pizza, fruit and sandwiches. All will be gratefully received. The children will have lunch as normal and the party food will be in addition to this.

Please note our school is a nut free school so please check carefully that the food sent in does not contain nuts. Thank you.

At the beginning of the year you completed a permission form for your child to eat a variety of food throughout the school year. It is important that if there have been any changes e.g. allergies then your child's class teacher **must** be notified.

Yours sincerely

Jeavon Leonard

Lower KS2 Phase Leader

J. Leonava











